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As a new year unfolds, we QEP campus liaisons welcome you to our newsletter–

Empowerments for Student Learning Exclusively for Adjuncts.  

We will post recent relevant research and activities to help you support your students and 

implement active learning strategies. You will receive new food for thought, updated 

strategies, innovative learning experiences, and dynamic tips about guiding the development 

of world-class learners fully prepared to be successful in college and careers. 

 

We are available for individual appointments to discuss various ways to help you transition 

to more learner centered instruction. We are willing to come to your class and model various 

active learning strategies or set up observations where you can watch experienced instructors 

using active learning techniques in their classes.   

 

Thank you for your willingness to be a part of our Quality Enhancement Plan. Watch for 

future e-mails with new engaging activities to try in the coming weeks. Ask questions and 

share success stories. 

 

Tip: Learn your students’ names as quickly as possible. Learning and remembering 

everyone's name is a sign of respect. Use name tags, name plates, create your own 

mental/memory system, and play name games or introduction games. Find the method that 

works best for you to remember names. Establishing a friendly, welcoming environment is 

essential for success. 
 

With Best Regards, 
  
Becky Pugh, QEP Winter Haven Campus Liaison, rpugh@polk.edu  
863. 298.6811, fax: 863. 298.6814 
 
Dr. Lynda Wolverton, QEP Lakeland Campus Liaison, lwolverton@polk.edu 
863.669.2885, fax: 863.297.1034 
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